From:

To: City Council

Subject: Comments about our Fire Department
Date: Friday, September 22, 2023 2:04:42 PM
Good Afternoon,

As a household that lives just down the street from our Fire Department, I am very confident and happy to be
supported by this amazing service so close to home. When I read the report and saw how over 60% of calls are to
assist in medical calls, this drove home the facts that our Fire Department is an integral part of our health and
wellbeing in Sebastopol. We all know how critical this service is and the farther away our Fire Department is- the
longer the wait and that can add time wasted during these life threatening moments.

Let’s use our resources to build a second floor on the department so it can function properly and get the vehicles
these incredible people need to do their job well here in town.

Thank you Sebastopol Fire Fighters!!

Evelyn Braddock

Evelyn Braddock Holistics
Sebastopol, Ca 95472





